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Attention: 
Prescribers
Technicians
Purchasers

 

Panthera will stop manufacturing wheelchair Micro and Bambino 

In 2021 we launched our Bambino 3 and in 2022 the Micro 3, and now these wheelchairs has been in the 
market for a while and basically replaced our previous models Bambino and Micro.

Starting from the 1´st  October 2023, Panthera will no longer manufacture the wheelchairs Micro and 
Bambino generation 1,  and they will not be possible to order as configurated wheelchairs. 

Replacing products are Micro 3 and Bambino 3. 

Spareparts (original or equivalent replacement) will be available for 5 years.

Valid for article numbers:

Bambino expire Micro expire

3562400G Wheelchair Bambino 24 red 3560024 Wheelchair Micro short 24 blue

3562700G Wheelchair Bambino 27 red 3560027 Wheelchair Micro short 27 blue

3562700BLG Wheelchair Bambino 27 black 3560124 Wheelchair Micro long 24 blue

3563000G Wheelchair Bambino 30 red 3560127 Wheelchair Micro long 27 blue

3563000BLG Wheelchair Bambino 30 black

3563300G Wheelchair Bambino 33 red

3563300BLG Wheelchair Bambino 33 black

3572400G Wheelchair Bambino Abd 24 red

3572700G Wheelchair Bambino Abd 27 red

3573000G Wheelchair Bambino Abd 30 red

3573300G Wheelchair Bambino Abd 33 red

If you have questions, please contact;		  	

Key Account Manager/ Commercial support					   

				  

Therese Ahlqvist					   

Tel: +46-8-564 738 52					   

E-post: therese.ahlqvist@permobil.com			 

 End of manufacturing for wheelchair Micro and Bambino
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